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Comments: As a resident of Northern Arizona, I am appalled at the idea restricting our wild horses to such a

small area. Human activity and cattle grazing is what we need to be concerned with! The Heber wild horses are

an important part of our community. If this is implemented, I will do my best to see the people responsible

removed from their position.Whether it be by petition, or votes. This is not aceptable!Please reconsider!


